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Jones, William V., EMNRD 

From: Jim Skurner Oskurner@enhancedoilres.com] 

Monday, May 12, 2008 2:49 PM 

Jones, William V., EMNRD 

EOR Permit Clarification 

Friday, November 07, 2008 11:00 PM 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Expires: 

Attachments: EOROperating-ApprovedPermit.pdf 

Hi William, 

I received the permit approval in the mail today. Thanks a lot for your help. There were 2 discrepancies I found on the permit 
and was hoping you could direct me in how to correct. 

1. On the second line from the bottom "Permitted Injection Interval: 4636 to 4646" our application was for 4536' to 4646' 
I think this was is just a mistype of one number but has a big effect. 

2. We are just over the border in Roosevelt County, NM not Lea County, NM 

Thanks for any advice, 

Jim Skurner, P.E. 
Manager Reservoir Engineering 
Enhanced Oil Resources, Inc. 
Bus. -(832)485-8500x505 
Mob.-(713) 299-0267 
Fax - (832) 485-8506 
www.EnhancedOilRes.com 
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